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	Lots of New friends!!
We have welcomed lots of new friends into our Nursery, everyone has settled very well and enjoyed exploring our new surroundings. All the children returning to Nursery have been very welcoming, helping our new friends to have fun.
	
	A great day at Vogrie.
Both our classes enjoyed a trip to Vogrie, we explored items using our senses, our favourite activity was trying to smell where the cinnamon had been sprinkled on the trees, we were very good.
	
	Exploring the Great outdoors!
Over the past couple of months we have explored the great outdoors using magnifying glasses and tubs to look at all the creepy crawlies we found, we even found a very hairy Caterpillar!
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